

July 8, 2010

Ms. Debbie Kaminski, CPPB Assistant County Purchasing Agent 4520 Reading Road, Suite A Rosenburg, TX 77471

Dear Ms. Kaminski:

In response to your letter dated July 8, 2010; TFR Enterprises, Inc is interested in renewing our contract through September 30, 2011. TFR understands and agrees to renew under the same terms and conditions.

We appreciate your interest in renewing our contract and look forward to working with you again. If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us at (512) 260-3322 ext. 200 or at the following numbers 24 hours a day.

Tiffany Wilkes Contract Administrator Cell (512) 565-0710 tiffanyw@tfrinc.com Robert Day Operations Manager Cell (678) 249-8324 bobbyd@tfrinc.com

Sincerely,

Tipton F. Rowland

President